
 

PRNABC- Call for Abstracts- 

Submissions Accepted until 

September 15, 2019 
The Perioperative Registered Nurses Association of BC is now 

accepting abstracts for our conference June 18-21, 2020. ‘The 

Peak of Excellence in Perioperative Care’ is taking place at the 

beautiful Sun Peaks Resort, in the interior of British Columbia. We 

are looking for presentations from perioperative professionals that 

highlight innovations in practice, leadership, standards, patient 

safety/advocacy, novel initiatives, or ideas that pertain to the 

perioperative practice environment.  

 Your abstract should be no longer than 250 words.  

 Please include a title and specify all authors/presenters 

 Indicate whether you are interested in an oral or poster 

presentation  

 

Please email abstracts to 

prnabc.presidentelect@gmail.com. 
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